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Steveston Interchange Project 
Work to remove the original overpass completed ahead of schedule 

February 2025   

Completed Early 

Work to remove the existing Steveston Highway Overpass has been completed ahead of schedule 
and traffic pattern changes will no longer be required on the weekend of February 28-March 
3, as previously indicated 

 

East and westbound traffic has now been shifted onto the 
Phase 1 structure. The completed five-lane overpass will be 
fully open once Phase 2 is finished construction, which is 
anticipated for fall 2025.   

Drivers are reminded that while Phase 2 is under construction, 
the northbound loop ramp will be closed with a two-lane left 
turn signal onto the northside ramp detour in place.  

 

 

For the most up-to-date Project information on traffic impacts, visit the Highway 99 Tunnel 
Program website. If you have construction-related questions, please email 
StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call 1-888-270-1075 (24/7). 

http://www.highway99tunnel.ca/
https://www.highway99tunnel.ca/current-work/
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